
                           DIANE R. COLELLA 

Election Commissioner 

City of Revere 

281 Broadway 

Revere, MA  02151 

PHONE (781) 286-8200 X1 

FAX (781) 286-8206 

MEETING NOTICE 

 

October 14, 2020 

  

TO  Ashley E. Melnik, City Clerk  

   

FROM  Diane R. Colella, Election Commissioner 

 

The Board of Election Commissioners respectfully requests the enclosed meeting notice to be 

posted in accordance with Massachusetts General Law, Chapter 30A, Section 20,  

The Open Meeting Law. 

 

Under the provisions of section 6 (h) (3) of Chapter 115 of the Acts of 2020, ballots returned by 

mail for the state election may be received up to 5:00 p.m. on November 6, 2020 if postmarked 

by November 3rd.  Existing state law requires that mail in ballots from domestic voters had to be 

received by the close of polls to be counted and those ballots had to be counted on Election Day.  

The temporary changes for this year allow for counting of ballots received after Election Day. 

 

The Election Department will coordinate the pick-up of all ballots received up until 5:00 p.m. on 

Friday, November 6, 2020 from the Revere Post Office, Broadway, Revere, MA.   

 

Ballots that bear a post mark of November 3, 2020 or prior will be counted and recorded in the 

Election Department of Revere City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, MA  02151 at 5:01 p.m. on 

Friday, November 3, 2020. 

 

Ballots received up until 8:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 3, 2020 will be brought to the polling 

location to be counted.  

 

 

  

       Diane R. Colella 

       Election Commissioner 

       Secretary, Board of Election Commissioners 


